
To:  Trustees of the Abbott Memorial Library, Librarian’s Report [April 17, 2017] 

 

 

1.  Circulation Statistics in January:  212 (last year:  152; in 2015:  212.).   

February:  133 (last year:  202; in 2015:  165).  

    March:  227 (last year:  149; in 2015:  190). 

     

Listen Up Vermont:  137 checkouts from January 1 – March 31, 2017. 

 

 

2.  Patron Tally in January:  181 (last year:  164; in 2015:  190). 

February:  175 (last year:  194; in 2015:  212). 

   March:  178 (last year:  178; in 2015:  214). 

    

# new patrons in January, February, March:  2 total. 

Computer use in January:  7 users/ 2.25 hours (last year:  7 users/ 6.5 hours). 

February:  2 users/ 1.5 hours (last year:  4 users/ 3.75 hours). 

   March:  5 users/ 1.25 hours (last year:  15 users/ 7.5 hours). 

    

WiFi use recorded in January, February, March:  11 users/ 9.75 hours total. 

Volunteer hours for January:  60 hours (desk coverage, library tasks, programs, annual appeal, 

long range plan). February:  20 hours  March:  24 hours.  

 

 

3.  Programs in January, February, March: 

Preschool Storytime:  8 programs with 14 children and 13 adults attending.  

 

Chinese New Year:  6 people attended this program in late January. 

 

Valentine Party:  8 children and 2 adults attended. 

 

DCF book discussions at the Prosper Valley School in February:  20 children and 3 adults 

participated. 

 

 

4.  Upcoming Programs:  

Moth Storytelling will take place on Friday April 7 at 7 pm. 

 

 

5.  The Vermont Department of Libraries will be changing their cataloging, interlibrary loan, and 

email systems this coming summer.  Small libraries that use Library World have an opportunity 

to join the state, using a grant that will pay for migration and subscription for the first year.  

 

 

 

Cory 


